

Mercy Secondary School



CFES School of Distinction

01/2/24

Dear Parent / Guardian

I am writing to you today to discuss your plans for your son or daughter as they continue their Journey with us here at Mercy Secondary School, Inchicore. We have almost finished up with the Mock exams and we hope that the structure and timing is a good indicator to the students of what to expect during the exams in June.

Our thoughts now turn to the path that your son or daughter will take next year. We plan to hold an information night here in the school to detail the different options available to your child at Senior Cycle.

Myself, Mr Hanrahan(DP), Ms McCorriston(Guidance Counsellor) and Ms Healy(Transition Year and LCA coordinator) will be in attendance. This is an invaluable night and I strongly encourage you to attend, you are more than welcome to bring your son or daughter along on the night.

When: Tuesday 20th February

17:30 pm - 18:30 pm

Where: Mercy Inchicore

Kind Regards

Michelle O'Kelly Principal

... focusing on each and every student reaching their full potential

